MIAMI EAST LOCAL SCHOOLS BOARD BITS

Review of October 4, 2010 Special Board Meeting

Rusty Miller, board president, called the regular meeting to order at 7:00 p.m., held in room 602 at Miami East Junior High School. The country was honored by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call was taken with board members Kevin Accurso, Brad Burton, Gayle Carson, Mark Davis, and Rusty Miller in attendance.

Also in attendance was Kim Plummer from The Quandel Group.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

There were no public comments heard.

PURPOSE:

To discuss and review with the architect and construction manager the compaction issues associated with the front parking lot near the north geothermal field. The construction manager discussed various recommendations address the compaction issues associated with the area around the north geothermal field of the new high school.

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT:

NEW BUSINESS:

A. APPROVAL FOR THE CONSTRUCTION MANAGER TO ADVERTISE THE EXCAVATION OF THE FRONT PARKING LOT AREA NEAR THE NORTH GEOTHERMAL FIELD.

The resolution was approved granting permission to the The Construction Manager to advertise bids for soil remediation, excavation, and compaction of the north geothermal field to address compaction concerns.

ADJOURNMENT: The Board adjourned the meeting at 7:45 p.m.

NEXT REGULAR MEETING

MIAMI EAST K-8 SCHOOL October 18, 2010 7:00 P.M.